
Sustainable Textile School goes World Textile Forum 2019 

Sustainability is not a trend but a necessity: Thanks to international regulations, the focus on 

sustainable production has become more and more important. At the same time, the 

ongoing digitalisation facilitates fast communication through new channels in a world-wide 

network of platforms and production capacities.  

For the first time since its successful premiere in 2017, the Sustainable Textile School (STS) 

will join forces with the World Textile Forum Zurich for the 2019 edition. On September 9 

and 10 renowned speakers from the textile industry will discuss the opportunities of 

combining digitalisation and sustainability. They will offer new perspectives on the 

sustainable future of the textile industry, focussing on Digital Sourcing & Production in 

particular. The essential aim of the conference is to promote a science-based knowledge 

exchange regarding sustainable production and sustainable business models in the industry. 

In cooperation with the Swiss Textile Federation (swisstextiles.ch) and the STF (Swiss textile 

& fashion institute, stf.ch), Gherzi Textil Organisation (gherzi.com) presents the Sustainable 

Textile School (STS) during the WORLD TEXTILE FORUM in Zurich, on September 9 and 10.  

The event is aimed at managers, developers and innovators in the international textiles 

chain who want to drive change in an evolving industry. It takes place shortly before the 

Global Fibre Congress in Dornbirn giving visitors the opportunity to attend both events.  

 


